
See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

Do you own this product? 

NERF DOG 3.25in LED Blaze Tennis Ball - Blue Green  

or 

NERF DOG 3.5in LED Bash Ball - Blue/Orange 

Dates sold: 22 June 2022 – 24 February 2023 

Why the product is recalled: The products were sold without the 
warning information that is required for products containing button/coin 
batteries. The balls have no warning label. 

Hazard: Consumers may be unaware that the products contain a button 
battery.  

There is a risk of choking, severe internal burn injuries or death to young 
children if they gain access to the button batteries and ingest them. 

1. Consumers should immediately place the balls out of reach of
children and contact Gramercy Pet Australia PTY LTD to arrange
for a compliant warning label to be sent out.

2. For more information contact Gramercy Pet Australia PTY LTD on
sm@nerfpet.com.

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

sm@nerfpet.com 

Purchased from: Petstock stores 
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